From: Aleksandra Moch

To: fmjoe@georgetownfiredist.org

Cc: Larkin, Elizabeth; Conklin, Mike; Marc Nogid
Subject: Fw: 0 Mountain Rd driveway

Date: Friday, January 12, 2024 1:15:12 PM

CAREFUL-From outside - CHECK before you CLICK.

Dear Joe,

Thank you for your response. I have submitted the plans for the proposed driveway to your
office three times, both in person and via mail and email. Below is the response to your
question provided by the project engineer. We are trying to bring the design to the town
standards which including your requirements. Please confirm the plans and provided
information below meets your requirements. We can not move forward without your
blessings.

I have left you several voice mails and I will be more than happy to meet with you if you
have any further questions.

We appreciate your help and timely response.

Regards,
Aleksandra Moch
Environmental Consultant

————— Forwarded Message -----

From: wayne fairfieldce.com <wayne@fairfieldce.com>

To: Larkin, Elizabeth <elizabeth.larkin@wiltonct.org>; Aleksandra Moch
<aleksandra_moch@yahoo.com>; Marc Nogid <mnogid@yahoo.com>
Cc: Conklin, Mike <mike.conklin@wiltonct.org>

Sent: Friday, January 12, 2024 at 08:25:04 AM EST

Subject: Re: 0 Mountain Rd driveway

HL 93 loading supports an HS 44 vehicle; a triaxle semitrailer of a total of 72,000 pounds.

The turnaround is shown on the revised plans and provides a 26' radius, which is the turning
radius of a HS 44 vehicle.

Best regards,

Wayne D'Avanzo, P.E.

Fairfield County Engineering LLC
60 Winfield Street

Norwalk, CT 06855

Phone: 203 831 8005 (land line - Do not text)
Fax: 203 831 8006
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From: Larkin, Elizabeth <elizabeth.larkin@wiltonct.org>

Sent: Friday, January 12, 2024 8:21 AM

To: Aleksandra Moch <aleksandra_moch@yahoo.com>; Marc Nogid <mnogid@yahoo.com>; wayne
fairfieldce.com <wayne @fairfieldce.com>

Cc: Conklin, Mike <Mike.Conklin@WILTONCT.ORG>

Subject: FW: 0 Mountain Rd driveway

Hi Aleks, Marc, and Wayne,

Please see the below email received from the Georgetown Fire Marshal relating to the Old Driftway 0
Mountain Road Application.

Thank you,
Liz

203-563-0180

From: fmjoe@georgetownfiredist.org fmjoe@georgetownfiredist.org <fmjoe@georgetownfiredist.org>
Sent: Thursday, January 11, 2024 1:03 PM

To: Conklin, Mike <Mike.Conklin@WILTONCT.ORG>
Subject: ) Mountain Rd driveway

CAREFUL-From outside - CHECK before you CLICK.

Good afternoon Mike,

| e-mailed Daphne re my comments regarding the proposed driveway for 0 Mountain Rd and she
recommended me to forward them to you.

This is a copy of my e-mail:
Good Morning Daphne,

I understand that there is a zoning meeting tonight re 0 Mountain Rd driveway. The engineer sent
out a letter dated December 13, 2023 where he stated that the box culverts are HL 93 rated, greater
than the gross weight of the fire truck. I think we should have an actual numerical amount that the
culverts can carry.

He also mentioned that a turn around will be provided. We need specifics on the configuration of
the turn around and the ability for the surface support the vehicle(s) weight.


mailto:fmjoe@georgetownfiredist.org
mailto:fmjoe@georgetownfiredist.org
mailto:Mike.Conklin@WILTONCT.ORG

I
If you have any question please feel free to call mee, 203-544-8933.

Joe Paola



